Many thanks for entering the regional championships; I hope you enjoy the day. We have spent many hours planning and putting together the course for you to race on. The course is based around school playing fields with sections of woods with several sharp banks to climb. If you raced here last season you will know it was a fast circuit, but that may be dependent on the weather on the day. 

Please can you bring your licence with you to the signing on so we can check it, if no licence it could cost you three pounds extra, this only applies to all senior categories not youths?
Prize presentations will be.

 Youth/under 10s/12s at 12.20 hrs.

Junior, Vet and Woman 13.30 hrs.

Seniors 15.15 hrs.

Safety.

Please do not ride with out a helmet on the course. Also please do not ride on the course while there is a race going on, wait till there is a gap in between the races. There will be two pits on course where you my put your spare bikes and wheels. These pits are not to be used as short cuts and feeding areas, if anyone is seen to be using them improperly they will be disqualified. One last thing please do not ride across the football pitches if we get any complaints about this from the school we might lose the venue for future events.
Have a good race.
Paul Warner

